Extensions to Appointments of Non-
Executive Chair and Two Non-Executive
Members of the Northern Ireland
Guardian Ad Litem Agency

The Department of Health has announced extensions to the appointments of the
Non-Executive Chair and two Non-Executive Members of the Northern Ireland
Guardian Ad Litem Agency (NIGALA) Board.

Labour Market Statistics

The labour market statistics were published today by the Northern Ireland
Statistics & Research Agency (NISRA).

The Department for the Economy
publishes Survey of Further Education
College Leavers Report

The Department for Economy has today published the following research report:
Survey of Further Education College Leavers: Academic Year 2017/18.

Prison Braille unit brings 100 books
to life for blind schoolgirl Eryn

Prisoners from Maghaberry are supporting a blind school-girl with her
classroom studies by producing her school books in braille.
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Advance Direct Payments to commence

Advance Direct Payments to farm businesses will begin to issue on Wednesday

16 October 2019, the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs
(DAERA) has announced.
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